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August 19, 2020


President and Members of City Council
City of Pittsburgh


RE:  Grant--Sheraden Healthy Active
         Living Center
          
					
Dear President and Members of Council:

Attached is a proposed Resolution authorizing the Mayor, the Director of the Department of Public Works, and the Director of the Department of Parks and Recreation to execute relevant agreements to receive grant funding from the Pennsylvania Department of Aging’s Senior Community Center Grant to make improvements at the Sheraden Healthy Active Living Center and further providing for an agreement and expenditures not to exceed Forty FIVE THOUSAND ($45,000.00) dollars for this stated purpose.   

Your favorable consideration of this proposed Resolution is hereby requested.


						Sincerely,


						Michael Gable, CPRP
						Director
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